
Newington Baptist Church

Called Business Meeting

Sunday, August 26, 2018

Pastor Mike Gray welcomed everyone and said a prayer.

Harry Bloomfield, Moderator, called the meeting to order then turned

the meeting over to Jerry German, Chairman of Board of Directors.

Jerry German reviewed what has happened since NBC was

incorporated. The By-Laws and Constitution were revised by lawyers so

they would be legal in Virginia. The Board of Directors reviewed the

changes and added / removed some areas. The Deacons and Church

Action Team then reviewed the new By-Laws and Constitution to

recommend changes. Ten suggestions were returned. Then the church

members were given copies to review. No suggestions were returned on

the “Official Change Form” but two suggestions were returned in letter

form. Jerry G. was asked to read the suggestions, which he did. After

the readings there was some discussion after which Jerry G. turned the

meeting back to Pastor Mike who commented that NBC still has more

work to be done and encouraged everyone. There was a question about

Membership Discipline which Bob Hinson addressed.

Harry closed the meeting with prayer.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Jeraldine Young, Clerk.


